
 
 

Partnership with EUPHA: Public Health Week 
 
As we announced in the last newsletter COTEC was very pleased to have signed a partnership 

with EUPHA (European Public Health Association). 

 

During the WHO-Regional meeting president 

Stephanie Saenger and the Executive Director and 

staff member of EUPHA met again and discussed the 

cooperation. 

 

EUPHA is planning a EUPHA Public Health week to 

attract attention for several Public Health issues. 

Every day of the week will have a different theme. 

One of the themes will be: Injury prevention & safety 

promotion. 

 

Occupational Therapy will be involved in this week and this theme on both a European and a 

national level. Within this theme OT issues like fall prevention, safe mobility, safe living at 

home and labour conditions would be fitting. You will be contacted as soon as we have more 

information. 

 

https://eupha.org  

https://eupha.org/

